
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

Ref: 2018 AB/EM 

Dear Parent,              6th December 2019 

 

 

I am writing to confirm that your son/daughter has successfully secured a place on the 

Endeavour Iceland 2020 educational visit. The next instalment of £180 is due by the 10th January 

2020. Any parents who are experiencing financial difficulties should contact school. 

In total, 60 students will be attending the visit from Burscough Priory Academy, Tarleton 

Academy and Wellfield High School. Due to the number attending the visit, it has been possible 

to expand the itinerary and add in the following activities: 

 Lava tunnel – Students will be able to explore subterranean caves formed by flowing lava 

 ‘Flyover’ Iceland – A virtual reality experience allowing students to explore the tectonic 

and glacial landscape of Iceland in a virtual reality environment. 

 

Further information will follow when available and there will be an information evening for all 

students and parents closer to the departure date.  

If you require any further information or have any queries then please do not hesitate to contact 

me on 01704 893259 or email me at enquiries@burscoughprioryacademy.org. 

Yours Faithfully 

A Barnes 

Mr A Barnes 

Visit Leader  

 
 

Endeavour Iceland 2020 

mailto:enquiries@burscoughprioryacademy.org

